
Carl L. Nowman 
Vice Pfesident 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  

4 Irving Place, New York, N. Y. 10003 
lelephone (212) 460-5133 June 11, 1976 

Docket Nos. 50-003 

50-247, 
50-286 

Mr. Paul R. Nelson, Chief 

Fuel Facility and Materials Safety Branch 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Region I 
631 Park Avenue 

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406 

Dear Mr. Nelson: 

This letter supplements my letter to you of May 13, 1976 

relative to an inspection conducted by your office on 

March 16-19, 1976 of activities authorized by NRC License 

Nos. DPR-5, DPR-26 and DPR-64. This letter confirms 

our telephone conversations with your office with respect 

to our response to your letter of April 20,1976.  

The procedures, specified in Item Al(a-c) and A2 of 

the Notice of Violation, will be reviewed by the 
appropriate reviewing Committees by July 31, 1976.  

To satisfy the requirements of the Environmental Technical 

Specification Requirements with respect to the review 

and approval of procedures by the Environmental Protection 

Committee (EPC), the EPC will request members of the EPC 

and/or members of the line organization responsible for 

carrying out the specified activity to review the procedures 
and to submit an oral or written report, as deemed 

necessary, to the EPC for review and approval. Only voting 

members of the EPC, as set forth in the Committee Charter, 
will participate in the approval of procedures. With respect 

to the procedures specified in Item Al(d), the review 

of these procedures will be completed by June 30, 1976.  

Item B of the Notice of Violation noted that fish collections 

and analyses had not been conducted at Unit No. 3 on certain 

days when the circulating water pumps were in operation. Fish 
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collections at Unit No. 3 were discontinued when 

problems arose with the temporary collection screen 

in the fish collection pit. At the present time, a 

permanent collection screen, which had not been 

completed when the problems occurred with the temporary 

screen, is being used. The operational history of Unit 

No. 2 indicates that the collection of impinged fish 

is not likely to be interrupted for more than two days 

because of problems with the permanent collection screen.  

In addition, an extra fish collection screen, resembling 

the permanent screen rather than the temporary screen, 

will be fabricated for each collection pit of Unit Nos.  

2 and 3. These screens will be used if problems arise with the 

primary collection screens.  

* Very truly yours, 

KB/lb 7 ~66~ki / 6~?~~


